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Comments: It is quite evident by the slaughter of the family members of the Heber horse herd over the past few

years that someone doesn't want them to exist. Culling or removing horses will cause further damage to this

herd. They have been through enough already. I implore you to please leave these creatures in the only home

they have known. They deserve to have peace and freedom. Please leave them be. There's enough land for

cattle and horses. The horses are no more destructive to the environment than cattle. I respectfully ask that you

consider leaving these beautiful souls in the only home they have ever known. They are supposed to be

protected!!!  Thank you. 


